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THE NORTH SEA HYDROGRAPHIC
COMMISSION 29th Conference 

Information about discontinuation of certain ships’ routes in 
the Kattegat from 1 October 2010 and remaining changes

Charts affected:
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Remaining changes:

The remaining changes of the 
routing system in the Kattegat 
will be subject to consultation in 
late 2010. The consultation 
procedure will include a detailed 
presentation of the changes 
planned to be collected for a 
new routing system in the 
Kattegat.
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